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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009   
 www.stannesregina.com | office@stannesregina.com 

 
 

 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amédée Ainemon 

 

Parish Office Coordinator:  
Gabriela Büttner 
 

 

 

Office Hours: 

Tuesday        9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Wednesday   9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Thursday       9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Friday            9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation:  30 min. before every Mass. 

Anointing of the Sick:  Please call the 
Parish office. 

Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  

Marriage: Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 

Mass Intentions 

If you would like the Holy Mass to be offered 
for your intentions or the intentions of your 
loved ones, please call the Parish Office, or 
write it up and drop it in the donation box in 
the Church.   Mass offering is $10. 

 

 

Mission Statement: 

We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, 
centred in Word and Eucharist, are 
called to be a caring faith community; 
coming together to celebrate God’s 
love and truth through the 
sacraments, and make Christ present 
to others through loving service. 

 

Matthew 28.16-20 

May 21st, 2023 

ASCENSION OF THE LORD 

http://www.stannesregina.com/
mailto:office@stannesregina.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

    Collection summary for May 14th   

- Sunday Collection      $0908.00 
- Building Fund      $0005.00 
- Good Neighbour Project     $0030.00 
_____________________________________________________________ 

    Total:                                              $0943.00 

For Church in Diaplean, Ivory Coast   (APR 30)    $0020.00 

  

 Saturday – May 20th 
5:30 pm   † Marge Mengel 

requested by Ken Mengel 
 

 Sunday – May 21st 
9:00 am     Mass 
 

 Tuesday – May 23rd  
7:00 pm   For Fr. Thomas Nguyen on His 

30th Anniversary of Ordination 
requested by Louise & Larry Tessier 

 
   Wednesday – May 24th  

8:30 am    † Hans-Gunter Pawlak 
requested by Louise & Larry Tessier 

 
Thursday – May 25th 

8:30 am   God’s Blessings & Health for  
  Gabriel Stahl  

requested by the Büttner-Stahl Family 
 

Friday – May 26th 
8:30 am    † Dennis Kukura 

requested by Kukura Family 

 

Readings for Sunday, May 21
st
: 

ASCENSION OF THE LORD 

 

1
st
 Reading:           Acts 1.1-11 

2
nd

 Reading:        Ephesians 1.17-23 

Gospel:      Matthew 28. 16-20 

 

 

Parish 
Weekly Financial Update 

    

 

 

 
  

Banquet Tickets’ Price: 

Adult:  $30   Children $15 

Contact the Parish Office:   

Ph  306 586-0449 OR by e-

mail:  

office@stannesregina.com 

Payment can be made by 

cash, cheque and e-Transfer 

to  

office@stannesregina.com 

Please RSVP by May 26th. 

We acknowledge that we are in Treaty Four Territory, 

Traditional lands of the Nehiyawak (Cree), 

Anishinaabe (Saulteaux), and Nakota people.  

Homeland to the Dakota, Lakota and Metis people.  



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  

          
  

 

 

IMPORTANT CWL 
INVITATION 

FOR JUNE 7, 2023 

 

 

➢ We are in need of food and dry goods 

like pasta, rice, canned meat or fish and 

canned or dried fruit and vegetables and 

soups.   

➢ We are also in need of bath and hand 

towels and face cloths.   THANK YOU! 

GOOD 

NEIGHBOUR 

PROJECT 
 

All CWL members are invited to a formal, 
in-person vote on the future of St. Anne’s 
Council -on Wednesday, June 7, 2023, at 
2 pm in the Gathering Area of the church.  
It is important that you attend this 
meeting if you are able. 

 

 

60th Anniversary of 
Ordination to the 

Priesthood 

On Thursday, June 1, 
Archbishop Emeritus James 
Weisgerber will celebrate the 
sixtieth anniversary of his 
ordination to the priesthood.  

Clergy, former parishioners, and friends are 
invited to Holy Rosary Cathedral for the 
celebration of the Eucharist of Thanksgiving at 
7:00 pm, followed by a reception in the 
Cathedral Hall. 

 

 

 

 

During May  
join us to  

Pray the Rosary  
–20 mins before  
weekend and  

weekday Masses. 
Everyone welcome!! 



 

  

 

St. Anne’s  

Steak Night Wrap Up… 

Thank YOU!!  To the 47 attendees who 
enjoyed a great steak and, even better, the 
company at Bushwakker’s last Tuesday!! 

The quote of the night: ‘we really needed 
this event, it’s a good vibe here.’ 

Congratulations to Ibukun who won the 
50/50! 

THANK YOU for supporting 
St. Anne’s Good Neighbour Project 

 
We are asking you, our parishioners, to consider taking on a 
task or two to ensure the church facility is maintained. 
The most important request currently is to have someone, or a 
team, take on lawn and/or grounds care for the summer. This is 
separate from the Green Thumb ministry. 
 Some of the minor items which require attention include the 
following: 

• Changing the furnace filters every two months 

• Setting up and taking down tables and chairs for church 
events (funerals, coffee Sundays, etc) 

• Arranging for and logging furnace, air conditioner and 
water heater servicing 

• Installing and removing air conditioner covers seasonally 

• Arranging for fire extinguisher servicing 
Perhaps you might be interested in taking on (coordinating or 
doing) small projects such as: 

• Touch-up painting as required 

• Relaying the paving stone sidewalk at the parking lot 
entrance 

• Painting some or all of the church hall (the tan part) or the 
church confessionals 

• Repairing church hall parquet flooring 

• Repairing church hall stage storage doors 

• Tree stump removal 

• Repairing church hall tables 

• Sourcing and installing exterior doors weatherstripping 

• Repairing a couple of door frames and baseboards 

If you are interested in helping out with one or more of these 
tasks, please contact Kelly Nelson at (306) 536-9932 or Bert 
Perrault at (306) 535-2116.  Guidance or training can be 
provided. Also, the request is still open for a third co-leader to 
help coordinate buildings and grounds items.          

- THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION! - 

ST ANNE PARISH 

BUILDINGS AND 

GROUNDS HELP 

REQUEST… 
 

 

 

Stewardship Bulletin Bits 

May 21, 2023 
The Ascension of the Lord 

“I am praying for them…”        John 17:9 

Prayer is the foundation of our Faith and the foundation of 
Stewardship. Prayer is always the first best option in any 
situation - not just our last resort. Pray for friends and family, 
and especially for those that don’t treat you very well. Pray to 
give praise, to thank, and to ask God for help. Pray to see 
what God wants you to do with the gifts He has given you. 
Teach others how to pray. It has been said that teaching 
someone how to pray is the best gift you can give someone. 
 


